
Time and Numbers
Every so often I write something to try to get some of the
lurkers, who read my blog, to stop and say hi. This is another
of those posts.

I am a numbers person, so I am fascinated by the statistics
that are generated for this blog. Some topics seem to bring
more people. Books, Haunted houses, Star Wars, Indiana Jones,
Moon Landings are all big draws. Big of course is a relative
term. This blog has been averaging about 15 readers per day.
My maximum in 1 day (that I know of) was just over 80. The
average this week was around 25. I realize that some of the
‘readers’ I am seeing are just robots or data mining sites,
but when they find something that, in the programming, is
found interesting, they leave blog replies. Some of the people
who come to read just won’t do it.

I know a couple of the ‘shy’ people, and I don’t really expect
replies from them (they know who they are). There are others
that I think would be very interesting to hear from.

Things I would like to know about you. How did you find this
blog? What do you want to read here? What country/state are
you from? Do you come back often? Am I boring you? Just pop in
to say hello. Again, until you are ‘vetted’ (good political
term, no?) your replies will only be seen by me, or maybe the
owner of the place, he once ‘hacked’ in for a April Fools
joke… But he is a good friend of mine, almost like a long lost
brother. So if you don’t want them to be seen, let me know in
the response, and I’ll get rid of it. Me, I’m just curious…

Other  things  I  want  to  know.  Why  is  a  site  in  Russia
interested in my blogs on Superman Movies? Why isn’t the same
site interested in Batman? Just wondering..

This is just stuff I was thinking about this Saturday morning…

https://www.tangents.org/family/time-and-numbers/


Loaded with tags, just for fun? Just having a bit of fun,
that’s what blogging is all about.


